
April 17, 2018 

THE SUPERINTENDENT REPORT 

TO THE  

BOARD OF EDUCATION 

Board Meeting – 6:30 pm 

• Attended Pioneer’s Superintendents Open Discussion meeting. 
• Attended the Galion Chamber meeting. 
• Attended the MOESC Superintendents meeting. 
• Attended the Crawford County Superintendents meeting.  
• Attended Kiwanis meetings. 
• Held monthly principals and administrators meeting. 
• Attended several athletic events.  
• Attended the Franklin B Walter program at MOESC Luke Eisnaugle and Bill Stepro. 
• Met with Joe Morabito, Jennifer Allerding and Leanna Ferreia regarding our advanced course 

offerings at the MS and the qualifications to get into those classes. 
• Interviewed candidates for teaching positions. 
• Held a phone conference with Sylvia Gillis from Brickler and Eckler regarding our proposal from MKC 

Architects. 
• Attended the Crawford County Education/Economic Development meeting. 
• Had another demo on the StopIt program. 
• Held another meeting with representatives from NCSC regarding the Associates of Liberal Arts 

Degree being offered at Galion High School. 
• Met with Ed Swartz of NEOLA to review updated policies. 
• Met with Jay Wagner, Chris Moran, Tena Eyster, Grant Garverick to select the Davis Scholarship 

winners. 
• Presented the Davis Scholarship winners their letters informing them on how much they have been 

awarded. 
• Met with Kim Pfliederer and Jim Myers to review the Summer Lunch program. 
• Held an elementary scheduling meeting with elementary administration, Jennifer Allerding, Paul 

Wheeler and Cindy Parrott. 
• Attended the Crawford County State of the Vision Dinner. 
• Attended Matt Tyrell’s presentation for his Master Degree in administration Internship project. 
• Met with the treasurer department at the High School and the Primary building and their office staff 

to review fees and the collection of fees. 
 

 
 
 
 
 


